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The meeting was again held by teleconference (ZOOM), due to social distancing restrictions. 
President Mark West called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. All MGA Board members logged in except Collier Irvin, Charlie Pruett and Max Efrus. Club Manager Brian Armstrong, Head Pro Chip Zimmerman, and Superintendent Andrew Prosa represented club management. 
The MGA Board meeting minutes of March 18, 2020 were approved.
Grounds: Superintendent Andrew Prosa said conditions are “good, but different.” Greens will be aerated next Monday and Tuesday, one nine each day. Cart traffic on the course has been high during the pandemic, and Andrew asked the Board to use its influence to assure that players observe cart rules and restrictions. Spirits are high in the Grounds crew, and the course is waking up. New sand has been put into several of the worst bunkers, but no more is forthcoming right now. The #17 pond is looking good and the irrigation system will probably be charged up Monday. Aerating of fairways is about half done, and slowed because needed to order new parts for the tractor. 
Club Manager: Brian Armstrong noted that the downstairs area of the clubhouse (restrooms and lockers) remains open. Carts are being sanitized with a quick turnaround. He urged members to be conscious of social distancing guidelines. Food and beverage takeout, as well as grill on the hill, are going strong. A social distancing screen will be installed on the hill. Food and beverage minimums have been suspended. He will check sanitary supplies in the on-course toilet. 
Pro Shop: Head Pro Chip Zimmerman is operating under a budget. He can bring in his personnel according to the need. Problem is projecting the number of players on the course on any given day, and the consequent need for support
Tournament Scheduling:
 After discussion, the Board decided that:
--The MGA Cup, already underway, will proceed on schedule.
-- Mark West said he and Max Efrus will propose a new Green Coat date by the end of April. 
--Breakfast Tournament #1, scheduled for May 3, will be postponed to a date TBD. Adherence to social distancing guidelines would not be possible with a shotgun start. 
--The Two-Man Challenge will proceed as scheduled on May 16-17. Tee times will be used and social distancing measures emphasized. 
MGA Membership: Mark West asked Brian Armstrong for a list of members who have been billed for MGA dues.  Refunds may be in order if postponed events cannot be rescheduled. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:39 PM.  
